
WINNIPEG SCHOOL DIVISION 

DRAFT BUDGET 
CONSULTATION
DEVELOPING THE BUDGET  
FOR THE 2024/25 SCHOOL YEAR
Winnipeg School Division Board of Trustees is holding a series 
of draft budget community consultations. Learn more about 
programs and services within WSD’s 79 schools and share your 
feedback on budget priorities.

February 7 at 6:30 p.m. — Inner City District Advisory Committee  
William Whyte School, 200 Powers Street 

February 8 at 7:00 p.m. — North District Advisory Committee 
École Lansdowne, 715 Wiginton Street

February 13 at 7:00 p.m. — Central District Advisory Committee 
Elmwood High School, 505 Chalmers Avenue

February 14 at 7:00 p.m. — South District Advisory Committee 
Harrow School, 550 Harrow Street
The Board of Trustees will also hold a public meeting on the draft budget on  
February 26, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the theatre at Tec Voc High School, 1555 Wall Street 
(to present to the Board you must register in advance by contacting 204-789-0469 
by registration deadline 12:00 p.m., February 22, 2024)


